JAMES H. MCK. QUINN HEADMASTER

WILLIAM H. ORTLEPP ASSISTANT HEADMASTER

JOHN A. JARVIS
ASSISTANT HEADMASTER
PUBLIC RELATIONS

THE REV. JAMES R. McDOWELL ASSISTANT HEADMASTER AND CHAPLAIN



THE EPISCOPAL ACADEMY

PHILADELPHIA 31, PA.

FORREST L. GAGER SUPERVISOR OF MIDDLE SCHOOL

ROBERT G. BISPHAM SUPERVISOR OF LOWER SCHOOL

F. EUGENE DIXON, JR. DIRECTOR OF ADMISSIONS

June 25, 1959

Mr. Jose Ferrater 30, rue du Plateau Paris, XIXe, France

Dear Mr. Ferrater:

Thank you very much for your letter of June 22nd. Needless to say, we are all disappointed that Jaime will not be coming to the Academy next autumn but well understand your position. I am only sorry that a vacancy did not occur earlier in the year. However, I hope that he will be happy and successful in his new school.

With kindest regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

JAJ:F

Assistant Headmaster